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10th January 2025  

 

Dear parents/carers,  

We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and send you best wishes for 2025. It 

certainly has been a cold and challenging week for our first one of the year! A huge 

thank you to Bob and our staff team for helping to ensure our school has stayed open 

this week, also to you for battling the roads and weather to send our children into 

school.  

We started our term together with our Epiphany Prayer and Liturgy service together, 

reflecting upon the gift of love we have been given by God and how we can share 

these through our actions.  

We will be sending dates out next week for upcoming events for your diaries for the 

Spring term, and finalising our extra-curricular club offer, which will also be sent out 

next week.  

 

Reminders:  

● Please make sure children have suitable outdoor coats and footwear over this 

colder term so the children can enjoy some fresh air and play outdoors.  

● The Peace Foundation will be continuing to work with us this term focusing 

upon delivering the Tiny Step program with Y2 and Small Steps with Y3 and 

Y4. They will also be working with some of our Y5 and Y6 children delivering 

group work and transition workshops.  

● We are looking for a group of parents to support with helping us plan some 

Easter events towards the end of the term, if you are interested please let the 

school office or us know.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we hope you have a restful weekend. 

 

Mrs G Murphy and Mrs C Keegan  

Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher  
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